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Press Release 

 

 

Bankhaus Lampe: New Branch Manager in Bremen 

 
Dusseldorf, 30 June 2015. Ines Golombek (46) has been appointed 

branch manager of the Bremen office with effect from 1 July 2015. She will 

be succeeding Oliver Janssen, who is leaving the bank on 30 June. 

Ms Golombek previously served as Head of Wealth Management at 

Bankhaus Neelmeyer and has more than 20 years of experience in the 

banking business. 

 
At the Bremen branch office, wealthy private clients as well as corporate 

and institutional clients are served by three further employees aside from 

Ms Golombek. Bankhaus Lampe has had a presence in Bremen at Vinnen-

Haus, Altenwall 21, since July 2009. This is the youngest of its 12 branch 

offices across Germany.  

 

 

 

 

 

With a group business volume of € 3 billion, Bankhaus Lampe is one of the leading 

independent and private banks in Germany with branch offices and subsidiaries in 

Berlin, Bielefeld, Bonn, Bremen, Dresden, Dusseldorf, Frankfurt/Main, Hamburg, 

Munich, Münster, Osnabruck, Stuttgart, London and Vienna. The limited partners' 

shares are wholly owned by the Oetker family. This shareholder background 

guarantees independence and product neutrality as well as the solid and 

continuous growth of the bank. 
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